
Dear . dam, 

Be HL/ "-"~:S/lc..l:J3 

)~Lr 

Oth January 1935. 

You will be receiving by the same ma.11 as you receive 

this letter, aa invltatlon rrom the Florence N1r)lt1ngale 

International Foundation to peak at the ceremony or the 

Preeentation of Certificates to Internnt1onal Students to 

be held at Bedford College on July 4th 1935. I am writing 

on behalf ot the Council of Bedford College to add my 

Council' invitation to thAt of the Flo-ren.ce r1ght1ngale 

International Foundation -and to say ho\v gt"eatly they hope 

that Bedford College will be honoured by your presence on 

th1e occasion. 

It wou1d be a valURble privilege for the students, 

about to start on their professional ork, to have you to 

speak to thern out of your great experience and we hope very 

eh that they may nave this opportunity. 

Yours truly, 

Secretary ot the Council 
ot Bedford College tor omen. 

1as A .Goodrich, Sc .D., .• A. ,R. • , 
University or iIUlesota School of ursing, 
1ed1cal Science Building, 
1nneapol1a, 

u.s.A. 


